
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Advisory 
 
 

Manila, Philippines, April 11, 2017 –Okada Manila reports that the property experienced power 

interruption at 4:15PM in certain areas due to technical problems. Power was restored by 10:00 pm. 

Hotel, F&B and casino operations have already resumed and are back to normal conditions.  

 
 
 

### 

 

For more information, please contact: 

Shariza Relova, Director of Public Relations 
E-mail: shariza.relova@okadamanila.com 
Telephone: +63 2 880 7555  
 
 
 
Mark Gutierrez, Public Relations Manager 
E-mail: MarkAlfred.Gutierrez@okadamanila.com 
Mobile: 09175320258 
 

mailto:shariza.relova@okadamanila.com
mailto:MarkAlfred.Gutierrez@okadamanila.com

